| urge lawmakers to pass SB 554 which requires safe storage of firearms and allows local leaders to create policies to limit
allowance of firearms on school and college campuses. | am a gun owner who stores my hunting firearms securely. | am alarmed at
the number of firearms that have been sold during the pandemic and the daily reports of gun violence in our state and nation. My
children deserve to be safe at school from gun violence. Until gun owners are held accountable for being irresponsible with their

guns, our families are at risk. | ask that you pass SB 554 to help prevent gun violence in Oregon.



